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LOU 5 Update 
 
 
 

We were approached by the company yesterday about postponing the LOU 5 from 
2020 to September of this year due to training restraints. They also wanted to push the 
2021 LOU 5 to December. We are in total disagreement with this, and feel it should be 

done ASAP. We will be escalating it at the Level 2 meeting on July 15th, and look to 
push it to arbitration. 
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